
Dear Parents/Carers,

It has been an absolute pleasure this week to once
more invite parents and carers into our school  to share
in the Harvest celebrations. A huge congratulations to
Year Two pupils and staff who delighted parents and
carers with a Harvest performance. Thank you also to
our families for their incredibly generous donations to
Erdington Food Bank - many families will benefit from
your generosity, particularly in these challenging
times. 

Best wishes, 
Mrs Lisa Dodd - Headteacher
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HEADTEACHER'S MESSAGE

DIARY DATES
     

OCTOBER
10.10.22 - World Mental Health Day (wear yellow)

12.10.22 - Parents Evening (3.30pm - 6.30pm)

14.10.22 - Parent and Child Family Breakfast Drop Off

                    (Year 5 and 6)

18.10.22 -  'Understanding your child's behaviour'                                                                            

Parent/Carer session at Methodist Church

19.10.22 - KS2 Pride of Osborne Respect Awards (from 

                     Summer Term) and presentation awards.

20.10.22 - Rec & KS1 Pride of Osborne Respect Awards

                      (from Summer Term) and presentation awards.

20.10.22 - Bedtime story session (5.30pm - 6.00pm)  

21.10.22 - INSET Day - children NOT in school

24.10.22 - 28.10.22 - Half term holiday     

31.10.22 - Children back at school       

     







Website:

www.osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk






Email:

 enquiry@osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk






Telephone: 

0121 464 3346






Twitter: 

@OsbornePriSch

CONTACT US

ROAD SAFETY

www.think.gov.uk

Please read through the Green Cross Code
with your children to ensure they
know how safely cross the road.



Please consider where you park outside of

the school. 
You should not be double parked,

parked on school yellow lines or across
school gates.

mailto:enquiry@osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk
tel:01214643346


Year 2 Harvest Performance 


